
        
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Girl Scout Camp Trefoil Hosts Maple Weekends This Month in Harrisville 
 

Harrisville, N.Y. (March 3, 2020) — Trefoil Adventure Center, the camp property owned and operated by the Girl Scouts of 
NYPENN Pathways (GSNYPENN) Council and located northeast of Watertown, will open its Sugar Shack doors for the first 
time this year to demonstrate how maple syrup is made. The camp, located at 168 Rose Rd., Harrisville, is hosting Maple 
Weekends at the Sugar Shack and All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfasts in the Lodge later this month. Register now at 
gsnypenn.org/maple. 
 

Maple Weekends at the Sugar Shack  
Saturday-Sunday, March 21-22 & 28-29 | 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Cost: Free  
Girl Scouts and the public are invited to come see how maple syrup is made. View 
the work in action, learn about tapping and the process behind the production of 
syrup. Purchase freshly made syrup, maple candy and maple lollipops in addition 
to a selection of Camp Trefoil Sugar Shack-branded items.  
 
All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfasts in the Lodge  
Saturday, March 21 & Sunday, March 29 | 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
Cost: $8 adults, $5 children ages 12 and under  
Enjoy all you can eat pancakes, sausage, fruit, juice, milk and coffee. Visit the on-
site Girl Scout Cookie booth from 10-2 to purchase delicious treats for just $5 per 
box from North Country area Girl Scout troops. Thanks for supporting GSNYPENN 
girls!  

 
While at Trefoil, attendees are invited to tour the rest of the beautiful camp property located on the outskirts of Adirondack 
Park. Nestled in the woods of St. Lawrence County, Trefoil has proudly provided Girl Scouts and the surrounding community 
with outdoor adventure experiences since 1949. The property features amenities including private Snyder Lake, a low and 
high ropes course, archery range and waterfront with swimming, boating and fishing. Girl Scouts and outside groups are 
welcome year-round. Experiences include summertime day and resident camp programs for any girl in grades K-12. 
 
Questions? Contact Outdoor Program Manager Beth Jennings at bjennings@gsnypenn.org or 1.855.213.8555 x2216.  
 
Girl Scouts serves girls in grades K-12. Annual membership is $25. Financial assistance is available. To register a girl online, 
visit gsnypenn.org/join. To become an adult volunteer, learn more at gsnypenn.org/volunteer.  
 

### 
 

Girl Scouts of NYPENN Pathways, Inc.   
Girl Scouts is the preeminent leadership development organization for girls. We believe in the power of every G.I.R.L. (Go-getter, Innovator, Risk-taker, 
Leader)™ to change the world. Our extraordinary journey began more than 100 years ago with the original G.I.R.L., Juliette Gordon “Daisy” Low. Today we 
continue the Girl Scout mission of building girls of courage, confidence, and character, who make the world a better place. GSNYPENN is chartered by Girl 
Scouts of the USA to administer the Girl Scout program in 24 counties of New York and two in Pennsylvania. We offer every girl a chance to practice a 
lifetime of leadership, adventure, and success. Learn more by visiting gsnypenn.org, calling 1.855.213.8555, emailing info@gsnypenn.org or following 
@GSNYPENN on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and YouTube. 
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